From: Andy Keir

To: Development Services

Subject: development variance permit for 11916 Allison Way

Date: Thursday, April 21, 2022 9:13:37 AM

To whom it may Concern: Please be advised that we have absolutely no concern with this permit application and are of the opinion that it should be granted.

Ann and Andy Keir.

Leslie + Mike McGeough 3880 Shell Beach Road Ladysmith, BC V9G 1K6

Tuesday, January 11, 2022

Re: Davidson Property - garden shed - Allison Way, Ladysmith

To whom it may concern,

We are aware that Karen and Kenny wish to demolish and rebuild a garden shed on their property on Allison Way. We are one lot away from the subject property to the west, and have no concerns whatsoever about the replacement of an existing garden shed with one that is slightly larger – 20'x24'. The shed would be along the northern boundary of their property, on Shell Beach Road and would not impact neighbours on any side of their property.

We appreciate being asked to write a letter in support of their application.

Any questions, please contact us at the above email addresses or phone number.

Yours truly,

Leslie McGeough

Shaw Webmail

Garden Shed

From : Andy Keir Mon, Jan 10, 2022 07:00 PM

Subject: Garden Shed

To: Karen, Ken Davidson

Hi, Karen and Ken, Thank you for asking about your plan for a new garden shed. We have no concerns whatsoever with your plan to replace your old garden shed and increase the size to 20x24 feet. Good luck with your project and let us know if we can be of assistance.

Ann and Andy Keir

Shaw Webmail

Change in garden shed size

From: bryan wiggens Wed, Jan 12, 2022 12:37 PM

Subject: Change in garden shed size

To:

Hi Karen,

Cynthia and I have no problem with the change in size of your garden shed from 16 by 18 to 20 by 24 particularly as it remains completely on your property.

Sincerely,

Bryan and Cynthia Wiggens

3850 Fearn Way

Ladysmith BC V9G 1K7